

Permanent Representation of the Kingdom of the Netherlands to the United Nations Office and other International Organizations in Geneva

NV: GEV-PA 110/2019

The Permanent Representation of the Kingdom of the Netherlands to the United Nations Office and other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the United Nations Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights and has the honour to inform the latter that the Netherlands delegation to the ICCP Hearing meetings, to be held on 1 and 2 July 2019 at the Palais Wilson will be composed as follows:

H.E. Mr Quincy Girigorie Head of Delegation of the Kingdom of the

Netherlands: Minister of Justice, Ministry of

Justice, Curação

H.E. Mr Van Hugh Cornelius de Weever Head of Delegation of St Maarten: Minister of

Justice, Ministry of Justice, St Maarten

Mr Siebe Riedstra Head of Delegation of the Netherlands: Secretary

General Ministry of Justice and Security, The

Hague

Mr Frans van Deutekom Head of Delegation of Aruba, Deputy Prosecutor

General, Public Prosecution Service, Aruba

H.E. Ms Monique van Daalen Ambassador, Permanent Representative of the

Kingdom of the Netherlands, Geneva

Mr Rochus Pronk Counsellor, Permanent Representation of the

Kingdom of the Netherlands, Geneva

Ms Cato Wilhelmy van Hasselt Second Secretary, Permanent Representation of

the Kingdom of the Netherlands, Geneva

Mr Laurens van der Woude Third Secretary, Permanent Representation of

the Kingdom of the Netherlands, Geneva

Mr Paul Boom Health Attaché, Permanent Representation of

the Kingdom of the Netherlands, Geneva

Ms Fransje Tromp Head of Policy and Strategy, Public Prosecution

Service

Ms Jaqueline Harewood Policy and Legal Advisor, Public Prosecution

Service, Aruba

Ms Danaë Daal Policy Officer, Ministry of General Affairs, Curacao

Mr Patrice Gumbs Jr Senior Policy Advisor, Department of Foreign

Affairs, St Maarten

Ms. Eunelda Cairo Legal Advisor, Department of Immigration

Services, St Maarten

Ms Montaha Karkich Legal Advisor, Ministry of Social Affairs, The

Hague

Mr Martijn Kraaij Policy Advisor, Ministry of Social Affairs, The

Hague

Mr Herman Mensen Policy Advisor, Ministry of Justice and Security,

The Hague

Ms Isabelle Swerissen Policy Advisor, Ministry of Justice and Security,

The Hague

Ms Asja Hegeman Policy Advisor, Ministry of Justice and Security,

The Hague

Mr Ab Afkyr Senior advisor Human Rights, Ministry of Justice

and Security, The Hague

Ms Babette Koopman Senior advisor, Ministry of Foreign Affairs,

The Hague

Mr Paul Sasse van Ijsvelt Legal Advisor, Ministry of Interior and Kingdom

Relations, The Hague

The Permanent Representation of the Kingdom of the Netherlands to the United Nations Office and other International Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the United Nations Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights the assurances of its highest consideration.

Geneva, 28 June 2019

United Nations Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights Palais Wilson Rue de Pâquis 52 1201 Geneva Cat@ohchr.org

